
 
 

January 15, 2013

Lawyer E-services
We’ve encountered some unexpected technical difficulties implementing our E-services
upgrade. Our Information Technology Department continues to work to resolve these issues. In
the interim, the E-services system is being restored to its previous state. We apologize for this
service disruption.
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